
 

 

Stockholm, 2009-02-02
Exchange Notice 

Exchange members 08/09 
 

New derivatives member on NASDAQ OMX Stockholm AB 
 
Fortis Global Clearing N.V. based in Amsterdam, has been admitted as derivatives member of NASDAQ 
OMX Stockholm AB and will commence trading from 2009-02-02.  
 
 
 
For further information concerning this exchange notice please contact Henrik Selhammer on telephone 
+46 8 405 60 00. 
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